
Thank YOU!
The last year has been a wonderful year for our family, life and ministry in Fort Collins!

Thank you for your investment in our family!
College Ministry and our church is continuing to grow and it has been a blast.  The spring 
average Sunday mornings has been 230 and our college ministry has 4 thriving lifegroups.  
The most encouraging part of the Spring has been two students with minimal church 
experience giving their lives to Jesus and going on our Spring Break trip to Tijuana, 

Mexico.  We have also been reaching out to a new people group on campus who do not 
have much relationship with a church! We are expectant to be able to love on them.  2 

people have already started attending lifegroups and we are praying for their 
salvation!

All this is a direct result of your financial and prayerful commitment to us and is counted 
to your benefit! Thank you!!!We are also thankful to continue to pour our lives out in Fort 

Collins as a family.  It is a joy to do it with you! 

Jack is 5!!!!

Ben - 3 years old!

Cole Banner - 1 year!

Halle Lue is 7!


